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I am opposed to making in person voting the standard in Oregon. Mail in voting is 

cheaper, easier, and has shown to lead to higher voter turnout. It allows for time to 

research and make an informed decision. I appreciate not having to take time off 

work or stand in line to exercise my right to vote.  


